
Notice is hereby given that Avon Community School Corporation will hold a public surplus sale on 
Friday, May 31, 2024, from 8:00 am to 12:00 pm.  A garage sale format will be used, items will be 
tagged at the location and staff members will be available for assistance. The sale will be held at 
Avon High School, 7575 E. County Road 150 S., Door #1. The sale will include and not be limited to 
items such as office desks and chairs, bookcases, filing cabinets and tables.  All items are purchased 
in “as is” condition with no warranty and/or guarantee. All sales are FINAL. All items must be taken 
at time of purchase.  Items cannot be held.  The school corporation reserves the right to withhold any 
item from the sale on that day.  
 


